SCONE LADIES GOLF
Last Saturday at Scone a ladies 18 hole stableford was played with Sally Archibald continuing her good form to win with 34 points. The visit to Long Reef Golf Club also on Saturday to contest the Waterhorse Trophy, was well attended with twenty players including three ladies. The team went down narrowly to the home club but enjoyed the course and hospitality.
Last Thursday the Scone ladies played an 18 hole stroke for the 4th Monthly Medal and GNSW Medal, combined with the 4th putting round. Conditions on the course were heavier with the recent rain, and wind prevailed from late morning making conditions more difficult than in previous weeks. Narelle Rutter had a good round recording 72 nett and this allowed her to accept her second medal in a row. Sally Archibald was the runner up with 74 nett. The putting round was won by Lyn Banks 28, on a countback from Judy Carmody and Jo Brown. 
NTP on the 8th /17th was won by Julie Leckie in Division 1, and Steph McGuirk in Division 3. Balls went to Jo Brown, Steph McGuirk 75, Beryl Phelps, Ruth Wallace 76, Lyn Banks 77 and Diane Taylor 78.
Today Thursday June 13 a 3 person stableford aggregate event will be held for the 3 M's Trophy. Best of luck to the team selected for the Country Cup to be played at Branxton tomorrow. Chris Pickett, Trish Dunnill and Kathy Robinson will be hoping for their aggregate nett scores to serve them well in the Upper Hunter event. On Saturday June 15 the club is conducting its round of the Holden Scramble 4 person ambrose for men and ladies.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Scone will play Denman in Round 3 of the pennants on Monday June 17 at Aberdeen. The girls should be confident coming off a 5 nil win in the previous round. The next mixed event will be on Sunday June 23 for the John and Marie Murray Trophy. It will be an 18 hole mixed 2B and individual stableford, so support their kind sponsorship and organise a partner.




